
My name is Mrs. Bach, and I am so excited to be 
your kindergarten teacher this year. I have been a 

teacher for 22 years and I ❤ teaching kindergarten. 
We are going to do so many FUN things and of 

course we will learn a lot too. Since you will be joining
our class from home, it will be important to have a 

quiet space to work with your iPad.  You will also need 
the supplies that came in the blue bag you picked up 
from school and the supplies listed on the next 
page. I can’t wait to meet you. Do you want to learn 

a little bit about me? Here are a few of my
favorite things: 

I am looking forward to meeting you and learning about all 
of your favorite things this year. I will see you soon. 

Color: Purple
Season: Summer

Food: Cheeseburgers
Drinks: Coffee and Water

Hobbies: Yoga
Things to Do: Go to the beach with 

my family

Mrs. Bach


